
James Turpin
Naples 

As a resident of Naples and a member of the Naples Selectboard, I am writing to 
express my strong disapproval of this bill, as submitted by Rich Cebra.  Passage 
would be counter to preserving the health of our waterways and counter to the Town 
of Naples Shoreland Zoning Ordinances.  This bill is very much a step in the wrong 
direction, serves the financial interests of the few, while ignoring the interests of the 
many toward preserving the ecology and quality of place that supports our local 
tourist economy. Anyone with property within the Shoreland Zone is constrained in 
one way or another by Shoreland Zoning Ordinances. Special interests should not be 
free of the constraints that apply to everyone else.


